Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 4:17 PM
To: Ron Michelson

Subject: R0O2881 Well decommissioning

Ron,

Based on our phone conversation today, | understand that well decommissioning is now underway for case RO2881 at
4186 East Avenue in Livermore, CA. Therefore, the schedule for submittal of a well decommissioning report for case
RO2881 is hereby extended to April 10, 2012.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




